














The National Honor Society and Junior Honor Society are proud to 

announce that they will be hosting a non-perishable food drive at TCPS to 

gather food that will be sent to The Caring Place, providing meals for those in 

need within our community. This impactful 

initiative will take place from November 4th 

through November 8th on campus in the gym. 

We encourage all parents and students to 

contribute by bringing in canned or boxed non-

perishable foods. NHS & NJHS members will be 

available to collect donations each day before 

school from 7:30 to 8:00 A.M. and after school 

from 2:50 to 3:20 P.M during the week of 

November 4th. Your generosity will help us 

make a positive impact in our community, and 

we thank you so much for your support! 

Written by James Shiflet 






